St. Brendan's Caoie
ake Munmorah

Continuity of Education - Update 03-04-2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Mrs Fletcher, our Religious Education Coordinator, has prepared a short Children’s Liturgy
for your children to engage with on Sunday in lieu of being able to participate in Palm
Sunday Mass - | urge you to spend time as a family to partake in this Liturgy!

Today you would have received a message from Dr Tony Bracken, Acting Director of
Schools, in relation to the arrangements for next week.

As stated in the letter, Home-Based Learning will continue on Monday with activities that will
not require teacher guidance and will cease from Monday afternoon until Term 2.

It is important to note that our School will remain open next week to provide care and
supervision for the students of those families that require this facility. OSHC will also operate
as per normal next week, offering supervision before and after school for their enrolled
students.

We will continue to provide updates as we receive them, but | encourage parents not to

listen to unofficial comments on Social Media - these only cause stress for our
Community. Be assured, you will hear from me of any changes to our situation.

Please click for a message from Fr Tomy.

Please click for our Parish Bulletin.

Please enjoy the weekend with your family!

Regards

C D\~ Do e

Craig McNee
Principal
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RXrfz3pPiTwrhE1b2KkMYAqYfHzF7fme/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1yqda54HtCrOAG_10evzihoNukEbEirAyQ-8VueqcvaY/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KIkLA_dZQ5Cr2oWlnvPNP8fETxYtpBEq/view?usp=sharing

